

Laura E. Freed
Director

Colleen Murphy
Deputy Director

Kevin D. Doty
Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION

Purchasing Division
515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 | Carson City, Nevada 89701
Phone: 775-684-0170 | Fax: 775-684-0188

MEMORANDUM

August 11, 2020

To: All State Agencies, the Court System, and the Legislative Counsel Bureau

From: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator

Subject: NASPO ValuePoint eMarket Center

The National Association of Procurement Officials (NASPO) will be shutting down the ValuePoint eMarket Center as of March 2021. Agencies that are currently placing orders through the eMarket Center will be transitioned over to *NevadaEPro* to utilize the punchouts that are available.

The Purchasing Division is working to identify those agencies that are actively using the eMarket Center and will be contacting them to begin the transition to *NevadaEPro*. The transition to *NevadaEPro* will include agencies identifying those users who will be placing orders as well as approving them.

Any state employee who has a login to the eMarket Center and has not logged in since July 1, 2019, will be deactivated now so the Purchasing Division can focus the transition on current users.

If there are any questions regarding this change, please contact the Purchasing Division at <u>purchasinghelpdesk@admin.nv.gov</u>.

Purchasing 2020-13